
 

REPORT ON HIV Awareness Campaign on PUC HOSTEL 

 

12
th

 August 2022 (Friday) 7:30 P.M. 

Resource Person: Vanlalruati, President, Positive Women Network of Mizoram.  
 

On the 12
th

 of August, 2022 (Friday) at 7:30 P.M. HIV Awareness Campaign was held on PUC 

Hostel. The campaign was done separately on Boys and Girls Hostels. At 8:00 P.M. the campaign 

starts at Girls Hostel first with an introduction from the Warden followed by wonderful speech and 

lecture on the topic. The program was followed by questions and discussions. 

At 9:00 P.M. the program continued on Boys Hostel with a welcome speech from the Warden 

followed by detailed lecture from the resource person. After the lecture, written questions were 

collected from the boarders and answered by the resource person. Discussion on the topic followed 

which was utilized beneficially. The program was finished at around 11:00 P.M.  

The program was successful and boarders from the Hostels find  interesting and beneficial in 

many ways for their upcoming future on to how they will avoid such kind of infection as well as 

how to care and look after even the infected persons. 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

(Dr. LALMUANPUIA VANCHHAWNG) 

Secretary, 

Hostel & Anti-Ragging Committee, 

Pachhunga University College. 


